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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR EMANUEL ON RESIGNATION OF BARBARA BYRD-
BENNETT 

 
"I am saddened by the circumstances that have led to Barbara’s resignation and I wish her 
well. As a city, our focus must remain on finishing the school year strong and tackling the 
billion dollar budget deficit that threatens the progress our students, teachers, principals 
and parents have made over the last several years." 
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